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April 25, 2018 

Important Info for Parents, Students and Staff! 

Drop Off/Pick Up and Parking Lot Construction 

Project will be starting soon!  

 

 
 

Scope of this summer’s project includes: 
 Construction of a new paved parking lot in the dirt field along Civic Center Way. 

 An improved drop off and pick up lane on Winter Canyon Rd. The new lane will run length of the upper 

playground and provide for better capacity and traffic circulation. 

 Repaving of the upper and lower asphalt playgrounds. 

 Replacement of the surface beneath the playground 

structure. 

 Reconstruction and widening of the drive ramp between 

the upper and lower playgrounds. 

 A reconstruction of the bus drop off area to improve access 

to the school site. 

 Replacement of the asphalt in the kindergarten play yard. 

 

What to expect  in the next few weeks: 
 Relocation of electrical utilities in the upper lawn area. 

 Excavations related to new retaining walls between the upper lawn and Winter Canyon Rd and between the drive 

ramp and the play structure. 

 Demolition of the bus drop off area at the south end of the campus. 

 Grading for the new parking lot along Civic Center Way. 
 

*Safety Measures are in place during all construction activities* 
 

Please contact Samir Shah, Construction Manager at sshah@smmusd.org  

or Carey Upton, Chief Operations Officer cupton@smmusd.org should you have any questions. 

 

Thank you parents, staff and students  
for your ongoing cooperation and patience 

while SMMUSD continues these important improvements! 

We are working hard to accomplish the most invasive portions during the summer break. In order to 
accomplish this, we must begin certain portions of work before the end of the 2017/2018 school year.  

Construction Continues to Move Forward . . . 

Please be advised: 

 Access to the campus may be limited to 

the front entrance on Winter Canyon. 

 Parking and Pick Up and Drop off rou-

tines may be impacted. 

 Webster will be closed during summer 

months. 

C
urren

t D
rop O

ff
/ P

ick U
p

 

C
urren

t low
er pa

rkin
g lot 

mailto:sshah@smmusd.org
mailto:cupton@smmusd.org

